APPROVED ON 4/12/22

Minutes
Board of Assessors

Room 105 Monday, April 4, 2022 7:00 PM

The meeting convened at 7:00 PM in Room 105. Present were: Board members: Peter
Barbieri, chair, Mary Greendale (via Zoom), and Jeffrey Marshall. Staff: Kevin Rudden.

1. Board members attended the Holliston Select Board’s meeting at which the Board of
Assessors was scheduled to provide an update on its proposed articles for the Annual
Town Meeting warrant.

2. The discussion on the proposed warrant articles began at approximately 7:40 PM. Peter
Barbieri directed Kevin Rudden to discuss each article and answer questions on them.
The overall discussion ended at approximately 8:20 PM.

3. Peter Barbieri and Jeffrey Marshall then left the Select Board meeting in progress and
went into the Assessors’ Office next door. Jeffrey Marshall made a motion, seconded by
Peter Barbieri, to adjourn the meeting at 8:22 PM. The motion carried 2-0.



